
Public comment GLWA Meeting April 22, 2020 

 

Could you give us more details on your agenda’s proposed contract 

items? 

I noticed that you’re repairing one of your sampling stations. Where are 

your sampling stations ?  When are samples taken and are they 

automatically taken? 

This last week, NPR radio stated a Doctor in the Netherlands stated the 

virus lives in sewage; he said the sewage could be used to monitor the 

prevalence of the virus in the population. 

Ozonation and ultra-violet light are good at killing this and future bouts 

with viruses.  Saulius Simoliunas, who worked for 30 years as a chemist, 

at both the sewage plant and water works park, told me that years ago, 

DWSD installed some ozonators at Water Works Park to kill internal 

parasites; 

Unfortunately, the ozonaters were not maintained properly and quit 

functioning.  Boston’s Deer Island Japanese Ozonators are maintained 

by a Japanese service crew.   

We should be installing activated carbon filtration and these ozonators 

on our water intakes as well as on our sewage discharges. 

Now is the time to design, fund, and build a healthy system.  We need a 

massive water infra-structure program and a supplemental funding 

source to provide this on a continuing basis.  HEALTHY Water trumps 

roads.  
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